Bulletin Announcement: Please rotate the following 4 announcements prior to June 4th

1.
Did you know that parental consent is not required for a minor to have an abortion?  Did you know that last year over 14000 abortions occurred in Alberta!  Shocked?  So were we.  But we have a plan.  Come and learn more at Alberta’s Benefit for Life, June 4th in Edmonton.  This FREE banquet is filling fast so RSVP today at www.thewilberforceproject.ca OR 780 421 7747.

2.
FREE EVENT: Alberta’s Benefit for Life ~ June 4th in Edmonton
Be our guest for our annual fundraising event and be the first to hear the inside information behind our new political strategies.  Attendance FREE but space is limited for this powerful and pivotal evening.  RSVP is required at www.thewilberforceproject.ca OR 780 421 7747.

3. 
Q.  What does Mr. Stephen Woodworth, defending vulnerable babies and a free banquet have in common?  
A.  Alberta’s Benefit in Life!  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Keynote speaker, Mr. Stephen Woodworth will be sharing his experience from parliament hill, as The Wilberforce Project reveals a concrete plan to protect life and create political change here in Alberta.  Space is going quick for this FREE event ~ June 4th, Edmonton.  RSVP today at www.thewilberforceproject.ca OR 780 421 7747.

4. 
Be Part of History!  
The Wilberforce Project is Alberta’s ONLY pro-life organization dedicated to uniting Alberta’s pro-life movement while aggressively influencing political change.  Join us to be the first to hear the “Victory Initiative” a concrete pro-life plan at Alberta’s Benefit for Life ~ June 4th in Edmonton.  This event is FREE but there are only a few seats left.  RSVP now at www.thewilberforceproject.ca OR 780 421 7747.
